From: Doug Woodby and Mary Hausler [mailto:dougnmary@gci.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Rep. Benjamin Nageak <Rep.Benjamin.Nageak@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB 247

Dear Representative Nageak,
I am writing to oppose the substitute for HB 247.  
I am fully willing to tighten my belt, pay a fair state income tax, and receive a reduced PFD. And the oil industry should stop asking for special treatment with such huge, outsized subsidies.  
Thank you for considering my comments.  
Doug Woodby
3240 Nowell Avenue
Juneau, AK  99801
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